
Message from the Chair of Governors – July 2024 
 
Somehow another academic year has flown by and we're on the cusp of the summer 
holidays already. It's been another really positive year for Tuxford Primary, with some 
great achievements by the children. 
 
I'm sure you're as pleased as I am with the recent OFSTED report which confirms the 
school continues to be Good. What is particularly pleasing is the inspector praising the 
culture of the school and mentioning the evidence that the 5 R's have been embedded. 
There was also some useful feedback which will help the school on the next stage of its 
journey. 
 
Finally, I need to let you know that I'm stepping down from my role as Chair of Governors 
after nine years on the governing body. It's been a pleasure to be involved during this time 
and watch the school grow and flourish. I'm pleased to confirm that Sue Jackson will be 
the new Chair and I know that she and the other Governors will continue to support the 
school going forwards. 
 
Have a great summer break. 
 
Colin Shuttleworth 
Chair of Governors  
 


